

City of Montebello

Redflex Traffic Systems Inc.

Attention: Karen Finley, President 23751 N. 23<sup>rd</sup> Avenue, Suite 150

Phoenix, Az 85085-1854

RE: ONE-YEAR EXTENSION OF PHOTO ENFORCEMENT PROGRAM

Dear Ms. Finley,

The one-year extension of the photo red light enforcement program agreement between the City of Montebello and Redflex Traffic Systems is set to expire February 15, 2011. The extension was part of the original Montebello Agreement # 2325, dated October 11, 2006.

The terms of the original Agreement allows for up to 5 additional consecutive one-year extensions following the expiration of the original term. The City would like to exercise its right to extend the term of this agreement for a second one-year period.

This letter is therefore written notice to automatically extend the term of the agreement for one year with the revised intersection fee concession of \$28 thousand per month. The expiration date of this renewal term is February 15, 2012. As per your request both parties will meet in July or as necessary to review the program's progression and revenue component.

The First Amendment to the Exclusive Agreement between the City of Montebello and Redflex Traffic Systems Inc. for Photo Red Light Enforcement Program dated February 11, 2010 is to remain in effect in its entirety.

Sincerely

Greg Wilsey, Chief of Police